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The contents of our website, programmes and reports are aimed at helping Christians explore ethical 

issues surrounding their finances. It does not, however, involve the provision of financial or legal advice.  

In addition, ECCR, either through its website, publications or programmes, does not recommend or 

promote specific investment or debt products to individuals or institutions. Any reference to such 

products or services is by way of example only.  

None of the information contained within the website or publications is intended to be, or should be 

interpreted as, a recommendation or promotion, either implied or expressed, to make any specific 

financial or investment decision. If you wish to receive advice please consult a qualified and 

independent financial advisor.  

ECCR cannot accept responsibility for any specific financial or investment decisions made by any 

individuals or organisations during or following participation in its programmes, or as a consequence of 

activity mentioned on the website.   


